# TRAVIS USD CHILD NUTRITION Newsletter

FEBRUARY 2024

## WELCOMING BACK AN OLD FAVORITE

We are bringing back our chicken and vegetable pot stickers-A soft pastry stuffed with seasoned chicken and vegetables, then steamed to perfection and placed atop house made fried rice.

Look for them this month!





### FUTURE CHEF PLANNING IS UNDERWAY!

Our annual cooking competition for students is in the works. Please keep an eye out for important dates.

We'll have around 10 competitors from grades 3-5 in the District participate in a cook off for a chance to be entered into the national competition!





#### CHEF'S FEATURE

Huli Huli Chicken is coming to Golden West and Vanden High School! Chef Rich will be preparing and serving this sweet and tangy dish at Golden West on February 22 and Vanden on February 28.





#### MEET YOUR CULINARY TEAM

This group of culinary artists ensure that all students that eat in the cafeterias are fed a healthy and tasty meal. Whether it be a fresh baked muffin, breakfast sandwich, pizza, or even tacos with tortillas made from scratch, this group takes immense pride in what they do and who they serve.



